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Two Drivers Injured in Afternoon Collision  
 
At 12:02 p.m. today, Visalia PD officers responded to a two-vehicle collision at the intersection of 
Cameron Avenue and Stonebrook Street.  
 
Both drivers sustained injuries and were taken to Kaweah Health for medical treatment. 
 
The Visalia Police Traffic Unit is investigating the incident. Anyone with information is asked to 
contact the Traffic Unit at 559-713-4175. 
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